
Thomas E. Samoluk 
226 F Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20002 
 

 

 

June 25, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Mascioli 

Tom Shea’s 

122 Main Street 

Essex, MA 01929 

 

Dear Mr. Mascioli: 

 

Per our telephone conversation of June 24, 1996, I am enclosing a check in the amount of $300.00, 

made payable to Tom Shea’s, to reserve the private room in the back of the restaurant (the porch 

room) for the Samoluk/Smotrich wedding rehearsal dinner on the evening of Thursday, October 10, 

1996.  The dinner will be for approximately 40 people.  As we discussed, guests will arrive at 

approximately 7:00 p.m. 

 

I will contact you to go over additional details about the dinner after my fiancé and I have had an 

opportunity for further discussion. 

 

I would appreciate it if you could send me confirmation that you have received the check and that the 

room is reserved for our rehearsal dinner on October 10, 1996. 

 

Thank you for all of your cooperation and assistance.  We look forward to working with you on a 

what we know will be a special evening. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk  


